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8 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CAROLS WITH A VIEW 
 
On Wednesday 14 December Grose View Public School will be celebrating the festive season.  Our 
Carols with a View event will be starting at 6.00 pm. 
 
We would love as many families to attend as possible.  Each class will perform a Christmas carol and 
the whole school will sing a carol in Japanese. 
 
We have invited a variety of mobile food vendors with food to purchase on the night.  There will be 
sweet and savoury options available.  These will be available from 5.00 pm. 
 
The P&C will be running a raffle which will be drawn on the night.  Ticket booklets will be sent home 
closer to the date. 
 
Please bring your singing voices, a chair and/or a picnic rug.  We look forward to a fun filled 
community event to end our year. 
 
 

Please note this in a non-alcoholic event. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jennifer Stone & Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Coordinators 
 

 
GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Carols With a View 
 
The _________________________________ family is invited to participate in Carols With a View on 

Wednesday 14 December at school. 

 

❑   We will be attending 

❑   We will not be attending 

 
Parent/Carer Signature:  ___________________________ 
 
Date:  _______________ 


